
Policy Late Township Bills 

Date: February 7, 2019 

The Town of Beetown has adopted the following policy at a legally Noticed Board meeting. 

The township offers services to Beetown Residents for a fee. These bills are due within 30 days 

interest free. If the payments are not received within 30 days there is a 1 ½ % interest per month 

charged and added to the bill.  

We have had several bills not paid for months.  

The Board has made a motion, seconded and carried to add a Service Charge of $10.00 per month 

after 60 days along with the 1 ½ % interest rate that starts after 30 days. 

This Policy will take effect March 1, 2019. 

 


